
August 14, 2019 

To: WoodRidge Estates Property Owners Association, Inc. Members 

Re: Board of Directors and Architectural Control Committee (ACC) positions  

Dear Member(s), 

The Board of Directors would like to announce that this election for six (6) open positions: 

three (3) Board of Directors and three (3) Architectural Control Committee. This Election 

will be held at Waring Voluntary Fire Department, 11 Waring Road, Waring, TX 78074 on 

September 15, 2019 at 2pm. 

"This is a critical election for the Woodridge Estates POA.  Our Covenants require that at 

least 60% of the Woodridge Estates lots participate in elections for the Architectural Control 

Committee.  We all agree that a proper, functioning Board of Directors and ACC is vital to 

every member's interest.     

Please take a moment to cast your ballot and make this election a success.  Make your 

voice heard!"   

Enclosed is the Ballot for the six (6) open positions: three (3) Board of Directors and three 

(3) Architectural Control Committee.       

To cast your vote, you have 2 options: 

1. Ballot – complete the ballot and sign your name & lot number.  Either mail the ballot 

in the pre-addressed enclosed envelope back to WoodRidge Estates POA OR Scan this 

completed ballot with signature, name & lot number to 

woodridgeestatesintx@gmail.com or if emailing be sure to specify name & position of 

the candidate in your email and send to woodridgeestatesintx@gmail.com. 

2. Secret Ballot – place the completed ballot (no signature or lot number) in the small 

plain envelope and seal it.  Bring this envelope to the meeting or mail it back in the 

enclosed pre-addressed envelope back to WoodRidge Estates POA. 

If mailing your Ballot to 374 Kendall Jackson, Comfort, TX 78013 please be sure that it 

will be received by Friday September 13, 2019.   

All Emailed Ballots (must specify name & position of the candidate in the email) OR 

Scanned Ballot needs to be emailed to woodridgeestatesintx@gmail.com.  Emailed or 

Scanned Ballots need to be received by Friday September 13, 2019 noon/12pm.  

If you have any questions please contact the Board of Directors at the 

woodridgeestatesintx@gmail.com address or call Larry Myers, President 512-799-2352, or 

Beth Welch, Secretary 210-305-6512, or Jane Barrett, Treasurer, 713-303-5862. 

Thank you, 

Your Board of Directors 
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